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In remembrance  of V-E Day, May 8, 1945, we pay tribute to our Veterans with a prayer. 

 Prayer for our Veterans 

Proud of our nation, they answered her call -  

Defending the freedom and safety of all. 

On land or on sea, or in jets high above 

They went out of duty and honor and love. 

But however they served, Lord, wherever they went, 

Please bless them and help them to know what it meant! 

And help us  to thank them EVERYDAY - 

For we owe them far more than we ever could say. 

God Bless you for serving when America needed you. 

You’re a very special person—and you’re appreciated more than you know. 

This prayer is not only for our Veterans, but can also be for our current active-duty men and women.   

 

Our Special WW II Veterans are:  Clay Keen, Harry Elegreet and Don Witschger 

On this 70th Anniversary commemoration, Friday May 8th, there will be a massive fly-over the Washington 
DC Mall.  The CAF is prepared to participate.   Watch for details from CAF Headquarters and news media.  
You won’t want to miss this. 

 

 

Thanks to the VFW 

The Lobo Wing received a $500 donation from the Alamogordo VFW Post.  We also received 

a $25 donation from the Farmington VFW Post 2182. We are very appreciative. These funds 

will be used for the restoration of the AT-11.     

 



Chili’s Give Back Program Fund Raiser 

On February 3rd we had a successful  turnout at Chili’s netting us about $150.  We brought in over $1000 

worth of business to Chili’s! In a letter from Chili’s manager he stated this was one of the most successful 

Give Back Programs they have had.   Here are some of  our wing members, family and friends. 



THANK YOU ALL!THANK YOU ALL!  

MEMBER NEWS 

We were all saddened by the sudden death of one of our members, Gary Self.  Gary was our Maintenance 
Officer.  He will be missed.  Our condolences to his family.    

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

The Second Annual Lobo Wing Bowling Tournament is 
scheduled for Saturday, October 24, 2015, at the Starlight Lanes 
@ Santa Ana Casino.  It’s not too early to get your team together 
and start practicing!  Stan Higgins has done just that.  He’s got a 
Lobo Wing team and shirts with a special WWII airplane motif 
and a Lobo Wing patch.  Their first tournament as a Lobo Wing 
Team will be Saturday, May 2 at the Purple Heart Bowling 
Tournament, Santa Ana Casino.  GO LOBOS!  You’re welcome 
to personally go and watch and cheer them on. 

Next issue will have more details regarding the October 24th 
tournament.   

 
 
HAPPINESS IS SELF-MADE.  Have a wonderful day and remember:  The Lobo Wing is small but mighty! 

 

LOBO ROSE 


